EXHIBIT

Jennifer Orozco ‘ 5

From: Loni Eastman <illona2020@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2024 4:29 PM
To: Plan

Subject: Re: Public Hearing

Sorry, the 2 enclosure were not meant to be sent, please disregard them.
Loni
OnWed, Oct 16, 2024 at 10:02 AM Loni Eastman <illona2020@gmail.com> wrote:

Illona Eastman
2283 NW Century Drive
Prineville, Oregon

458-600-2063
PUBLIC HEARING

This Rim Rock of Pinecrest Ridge LLC 10 lots subdivision on the North end of Pinecrest Road. Has to
have an investigation in regards to people and animals' lives.

Safeguards have to be put in place before sales of any lotes are permitted. So much of the ridge wall has
break away sections that children and adults as well as animals can end their lives.

The 200 foot setback has not kept lawn chairs, garbage of all kinds have come from that cliff edge. To
say there is a set back of 200 feet is not helpful for keeping any people or anything from coming down
that edge.

Also what type of electric interference as well medical electrical cases of cancer, has any of this been
investigated?

Someone has to think of issues of this kind just mentioned. You all are welcomed to come to where | live
and walk the wall in our backyard.

Thankyou for your time,

Loni Eastman

[CAUTION:This email originated from outside of the organization. DO NOT CLICK LINKS or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe]



